
Legal Notice:  Derby, CT 
Request for Proposals 

Forensic Audit Services 
 
 

The City of Derby, Connecticut is requesting proposals from 
qualified accounting firms to conduct a forensic audit of the City 
finances for the period December 1, 2017 to December 31, 
2023.  Such audit will include, but not be limited to, financial 
activity and internal controls and processes. 
 
All proposals should be submitted electronically via the City’s 
secure web portal by Thursday, December 21, 2023 at 12:00 
noon - https://www.derbyct.gov/bids  
 
Questions regarding this Request for Proposals should be 
directed to Marc J. Garofalo, Town/City Clerk, 1 Elizabeth Street, 
Derby, CT 06418, (203) 736-1462 Extension 0. 
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